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IMAGE / CONTACT INFORMATION OPT-OUT DESIGNATION 
 

 
 
IMAGE OPT OUT  
 
Throughout the school year, the district or school might take pictures or video and release personal 
information about students for promotion.  Examples might include but are not limited to: 
 

 A special event or program at a school might be covered by a newspaper or television station, 
resulting in student interviews and pictures. 

 Award-winning students might have their names and photos published in a local newspaper, 
a school newsletter, the districts “First Hand” e-newsletter, the districts “Park Hill 
Connection” newsletter or on Park Hill TV-Channel 18.  

 The district or school might post pictures of school activities on web pages and social media. 
 

If you do not want your child’s image or information used, see your school’s office. 
If a parent or guardian does not want their child’s image or information shared for this 
purpose, please contact your child’s school to complete the Park Hill School District 
Image/Contact Information Opt-Out form.   
 

 
CONTACT INFORMATION OPT OUT 
 
Many parent groups in the Park Hill School District publish school directories, or buzz books, so 
that parents can reach each other. The school provides contact information for these directories, 
including but not limited to names, addresses and telephone numbers. 
 
If you do not want your child’s or your family’s contact information included, check the contact 
information opt-out box below. 

 

 
IMAGE OPT OUT 

 
 DO NOT release my student’s picture or information for promotional purposes. 

 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION OPT OUT 
 

 DO NOT release contact information about my student or my family. 
 

    
Student Name  School 
 
    
Parent/Guardian Signature  Date 
 
Note:  The opt-out selection(s) designated above must be signed annually. 


